
 
A PARENTAL/STUDENT GUIDE 

RESULTS & POST RESULTS SERVICES 

GCSE EXAMINATIONS – SUMMER 2023 series  

 

Results Day 
 

GCSE level students are encouraged to collect their results in school from 8.30 am.  As well as enjoying the ambience of such 

an important day, additional guidance will be available for any student wishing to discuss their results and future plans.  

Students can collected their results from the Main Hall up to 11 am, after which they will be available from the main office. 

  

GCSE Results Day – 8.30 am Thursday 24th August 2023 

 

Students who are unable to collect their own results on Results Day have two options: 

 

1. A student may nominate another person to collect GCSE results on their behalf.  There is a form to be completed and 

returned to the main office at least 24 hours before results day, and the nominee must bring photo ID on the day. The 

KS4 office and main reception are able to issue the required form and it is available on RM Unify in the Exams 

Documentation tile. 

2. If option 1 is not viable, then students may collect their results online on Go for Schools; hard copy result packs will be 

available for collection from the main office when manned for the remainder of the holiday period.  GCSE results will 

be available on Go 4 Schools via student accounts from 11.00 am on results day (students must set up their accounts 

in advance and log in; student results will not be visible on parent accounts). Please note that the priority review of 

marking request deadline is the day after results as well as priority script requests. 

 

*** 

Review of Results and Script Requests 

Please see the Post Results Service Information sheet for full details 

 

All non-priority review of marking queries will be dealt with at the beginning of term. Students may come to the exams office 

in the first week back to seek advice from the Exams Officer, Mrs McNish, as well as speaking to their subject teacher about 

grade/level boundaries and expected performance. Deadlines for non-priority applications are 20th September. 

** 

Priority review of marking/access to scripts:  If a sixth form/higher education place is at risk, this is classed as a priority case 

and students can speak to the Examinations Officer on Results day or the day after results if advice or priority post results 

services are required.   The GCSE Priority Review of Results/Access to Priority Script deadline is the 25th August (by 15.00 hrs). 

  

For both priority and non-priority requests for post results services, cash or cheque payments are required with each 

completed form (online/Wisepay/telephone payments are not an option).  Application forms are in results packs and outside 

the exams office and on RM Unify (via the Exams Documentation tile). 

 

*** 

Autumn 2023 Examination Series 

 

As the examination cycle has returned to normal (pre-pandemic), only a limited autumn 2023 GCSE examination series is 

available. Applications for English Language 8700 and Mathematics 1MA1H are the only subject options available for resit.   

 

Please email shsbexams@shsb.org.uk at the start of the Autumn term with full details; each case will be taken on its own 

merits as strict conditions apply for private entry at the school.  The exams office will issue application forms as necessary and 

the deadline for entry is the 22nd September 2023. 

 

mailto:shsbexams@shsb.org.uk

